


PRAYER BEFORE MASS 

Dear Father in heaven, I come before your sacred altar to assist the divine 

sacrifice of your Son Jesus. Fix my mind on you and by his precious blood 

wash away all my sins as I repent of having oƯended you. Grant that we may 

celebrate this holy mystery with strong faith and devotion. Send us the Holy 

Spirit of love to ignite our hearts to receive devoutly the Holy Eucharist. Bless 

our family, our parish, and our community. We ask this through Christ, our 

Lord, who lives and reigns with you forever and ever. / Amen.  

SAINTS	AND	SPECIAL	OBSERVANCES 
 

SUNDAY – AUGUST 18TH 
20th	Sunday	in	Ordinary	Time	 

	 

8:00am - Rev. Victor J. Ruvalcaba †   

9:30am - For the people of             

        Visitation Parish  

11:00am - Michelle Blakemore †  

 

MONDAY - AUGUST 19TH 
St.	John	Eudes,	Priest		 

	 

8:00am - Bob McElroy †  

 

TUESDAY - AUGUST 20TH 
St.	Bernard,	Abbot	and	Doctor	of	the	Church	 							 

8:00am - Tony Sales †    
 

WEDNESDAY - AUGUST 21ST 
St.	Pius	X,	Pope		 

8:00am - Apolinar Galan †    
 

THURSDAY - AUGUST 22ND 
	The	Queenship	of	the	Blessed	Virgin	Mary	 

			 

8:00am - Karl Brewer †    
 

FRIDAY - AUGUST 23RD 
St.	Rose	of	Lima,	Virgin	 

8:00am - For the intentions of the     
        Albert Ward Family    
 

SATURDAY - AUGUST 24TH 
St.	Bartholomew,	Apostle 									  												 

5:00pm - Robert Miller 

 
To request a Mass intention  

please call the Rectory 310-216-1145 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS: email them to the 

following vizprayerrequests@gmail.com If 

you would like to join in praying for the 

requests received, please send an email 

to the prayer request email address.  

 

 

 
Visitation School is a co-ed, Catholic Elementary School for students in Junior 
Kindergarten through 8th grade. We have been providing a quality Catholic education 
for students since 1947.  Visit the school website; visitationschool.org for more 
information.  
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WE 	SHARE 	YOUR 	GRIEF 	  
 

Please check the Visitation website under Resources/Bereavement for a list of 
Grieving, Cancer, Hospice and Palliative Care note titles. These are very helpful 
and powerful small articles. Please contact Candy Blankenship at 310-338-9043 
or  blank8840@gmail.com and she will mail them to you at no charge.”  Such 
titles include Caring for yourself while Grieving, Overcoming Loneliness, What to 
do after the death of a Spouse, The Þrst 12 months of Grieving, 
and  many, many more. 

LĎěĊ	TčĊ	LĎęĚėČĞ  
Inspiration	of	the	Week   
 

Jesus warns us that unless we eat the Öesh of the Son of Man and drink 
his blood, we do not have life within us. The Eucharist is the wellspring of 
our Christian life, in every place and in every moment. Let us always 
remember that where there is no Eucharist, there is no life.  
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 GO VISITATION BULLDOGS!  

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 
 

Please scan the QR code to get more information regarding Baptism, 
First Reconciliation, Holy Communion, ConÞrmation, Adult Baptism, 
ConÞrmation and Eucharist (OCIA), Marriage, Anointing of the Sick 
and Holy Orders. 

PĆė Ď Ę č 	 R ĊČ Ď Ę ę ėĆę Ď Ĕē  

Are you l ooking for  a faith community to call  home? Welcome to the Viz  famil y!  

You may register  as  a  parishioner on our website  or  S can the QR code now.   

Principal: Christopher Watson  

cwatson@visitationschool.org  

8740 South Emerson Avenue  

Los Angeles,  CA 90045               

Phone: 310.645.6620 | Fax: 310.981.4520 |                                                                            

Email: jhughes@visitationschool.org 
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MESSAGE FROM FR. FRANCIS                        
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 

It gives me great joy to share with you that our parish now has a subscription to FORMED, a premier online platform filled 

with over 4,000 Catholic studies, movies, audio dramas, talks, e-books, and even cartoons for our children. FORMED has 

content from over 60 apostolates, including Augustine Institute, Ignatius Press, and the Knights of Columbus, with material 

that is professionally produced, engaging, and solid in its catechism. Best of all, this material is FREE to you. 
 

Our parish will be using the material on FORMED to support our ministries and provide continuing education for staff 

members and parishioners, as well as outreach for our sick and homebound members. Much of FORMED’s content is 

available in both English and Spanish. 
 

You have easy access to all of the material on FORMED to support your own faith journey and that of your family 

members. 
 

Are you hesitant to return to the Sacrament of Reconciliation after a long absence? Watch Forgiven: The Transforming 

Power of Confession. 
 

Would you like to be more confident in answering your teenagers’ questions about the validity of the Gospels? Watch 

Lectio: The Case for Jesus. 
 

Do you search for a reliable source of Catholic teaching on current issues? Tune in each week to The Augustine Institute 

Show with Dr. Tim Gray. 
 

Have you despaired of finding good movies that your family can enjoy together on a Friday night? Start with Mother 

Teresa, the story of the selfless saint who brought hope and love to the poorest of the poor. 
 

You can enjoy FORMED on your computer or on your television with an inexpensive Roku device or Apple TV. You can 

even listen on your phone as you commute to work or do chores. 
 

My hope and prayer is that the content on FORMED will enrich, deepen, and inspire your faith. Please pray for our 

benefactors who have made a FORMED subscription a reality for our parish. Please pray for the people at the Augustine 

Institute who create this wonderful and much-needed Catholic content for our people. 

 

Don’t Forget 

· Next weekend, August 24-25, we’ll be holding a mini-fair to recruit volunteers for our various ministries. If you have 

even a small interest in being a Lector, Eucharistic Minister to the Sick or Homebound, Sacristan, Extraordinary 

Minister of Holy Communion during Mass, an Usher, Carnival volunteer, Religious Education teacher, Welcome 

Wagon member, and more, please stop by for more info. We could really use your help! 

 

Take good care,  

Fr. Francis 

fkim@la-archdiocese.org 

As a parish, we strive to be good stewards of our resources. Many families have moved 
away from envelopes and are now using Faith Direct to fulfill their generous stewardship 
commitments to our parish and the wider church through electronic donations. Help us to 
reduce our envelope and postage expense and at the same time support us in a secure 
and convenient way by enrolling with Faith Direct. 
 

                                               It's easy to get started. Here are the ways to give: 
                                        - Visit faith.direct/CA772 or Scan QR code  
                                        - Call Faith Direct Customer Service at 866-507-8757 
                                        - Text $ amount to GIVE NOW! Or “ENROLL” for recurring donations  310-361-1262                                                                            

O NLI N E  G I V I N G       



Heavenly Father, we thank you for the gift of your Son, our 
Lord Jesus Christ, who promised to stay with us always, 

until the end of the age. Reawaken our wonder at His 
presence in the Most Holy Eucharist. May our hearts burn 
within us as He opens the Scriptures and breaks the bread. 

Give us the eyes of faith to recognize His presence in our 
brothers and sisters, especially in the face of the poor and 

the suƯering. Nourished by the Eucharist, send us forth to walk faithfully as missionary 

disciples, proclaiming the Gospel to every heart and extending Your kingdom to every 
land. We ask this through Christ our Lord. / Amen. 
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Viz Senior  
 
 

Viz Seniors are having a very special celebration of    

Natio naƈ  SenioƝ  C it izenơ  Daƻ  

on Wednesday, August 21st  at 1:30 PM 

in O'Grady Center 
 

Join us for 

Seniorơ  Di tcź  Daƻ  

Come  on along for a joyous afternoon. 

Ditch your cares, laugh a lot  and have great snacks. 
 

Enjoy Valet Parking  
 

Questions?   

call Marlene  310-365-8211  

 

The Viz Senior Team 

FRUITS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT  
 

QUESTION: 
I’ve heard that gratitude is a fruit of the 

Holy Spirit. What does that mean?  
 

ANSWER: 
In St. Paul’s letter to the Galatians, he 

talks about the “fruits of the Holy Spirit.” 

He is referencing an idea that Jesus 

talks about frequently in the Gospels. 

“By their fruits you will know 

them” (Matthew 7:16). He uses the 

example of a plant. If the plant is 

healthy, it will bear good fruit. If the 

plant is unhealthy, it will bear rotten fruit 

or none at all. Jesus echoes this idea at 

the Last Supper, when he says that if we 

remain close to him we will “bear much 

fruit” (John 15:8). If we allow the Holy 

Spirit to work in our lives, we will bear 

the fruits of the Spirit! 

 

Technically, gratitude is not one of the 

fruits St. Paul lists. “The fruit of the Spirit 

is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, 

generosity, faithfulness, gentleness, 

and self-control” (Galatians 5:22-23). 

But doesn’t that sound like the response 

of a grateful heart? When we’re grateful, 

we experience a sense of joy and peace 

that makes it easier to love. We can be 

kind, patient, generous, and gentle with 

others rather than possessive or 

competitive. When we’re grateful, we 

don’t need to grasp at what we don’t 

have. We practice self-control. 

Gratitude helps us to be faithful, 

knowing God will always be with us. 

Sounds like good fruit to me! 
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WELCOME WAGON 
 

DO	YOU	WONDER	WHAT	ELSE	THE	
WELCOME	WAGON	DOES	IN	
ADDITION	TO	HOSTING	
HOSPITALITY?	ARE	YOU	CURIOUS	
ABOUT	OTHER	MINISTRIES	HERE	

AT	VISITATION	 
 

We encourage you to check out 

the Ministry Fair following ALL of the Masses the weekend of August 

24/25. There will be tables set up in Mary's Courtyard with representatives 

from various parish ministries, as well as Hospitality provided by the 

Welcome Wagon (including after the 5:00pm Mass on Saturday).  

F a i r  
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Faith Formation Volunteers Needed 
 

Go, teach all nations, baptizing them in the name  
of the Father and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. - Mt. 28:19 

 
Are you looking to deepen your faith and share it with others including the next generation? Consider answering Christ’s call to 
be a volunteer Catechist or Catechist Aide with PREP; Adult Core Team Leader or Peer Leader with Confirmation; or accompany 
adults on their OCIA journey! If you have a heart for Jesus, and for spreading the Good News to children, teens, or adults please 
contact Debra Evans, Director of Religious Education and Sacrament Preparation by email at religiouseducationvc@gmail.com, 
or by phone/text (703) 582-9888. We welcome your interest and participation. 

For additional information about any of our Faith Formation programs, please contact Debra Evans, 
Director of Religious Education and Sacrament Preparation by phone/text (703) 582-9888 or by 
email at religiouseducationvc@gmail.com 
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BĆĕęĎĘĒ  

 

The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated on a separate day for each family after attendance by the parents and godparents 
at a Baptism zoom class. Parishioners are invited to call the office to get an appointment for these classes.  The next 
ZOOM class scheduled is on Sunday, September 8, 2024 at 1pm. Please register to attend by calling the parish office. If 
you are not a current registered parishioner of Visitation Parish and not receiving envelopes in the mail please visit out 
website to register as a Visitation Parishioner.  

NĆę ĎĔēĆđ 	NĊĊĉĘ 	 CĔĒć ĎēĊĉ 	 CĔđđ ĊĈę ĎĔēĘ ;  
Ca tho l i c 	 Un i ve r s i t y 	 o f 	 Amer i c a , 	 C a t ho l i c 	 Commun i c a t i ons 	 Campa i gn 	 ( CCC ) , 	
a nd 	 Ca t ho l i c 	Home 	M i s s i on 	Appea l 	 ( CHMA)  
 

This weekend August 17/18  we take up this collection that; 
 

· Enables us to insure the highest standards of quality Catholic education through the Catholic University of 

America’s exceptional programs of scholarship, research, and service.  
 

· Makes it possible for us to continue strengthening Catholic faith, values, and education through the Catholic 

Communication Campaign’s television, radio, and print messages. 
 

· Strengthens the Church at home, and helps to provide basic pastoral resources and services to needy ethnic 

communities in scattered and isolated areas through the Catholic Home Missions Appeal. 
 

Thank you for your generosity!  



                                                          Church of the Visitation - Los Angeles, 90045                                                          Pg. 7                                                                       



Pg. 8                                   Find this bulletin and other announcements online: visitationchurch-la.com  



                                                          Church of the Visitation - Los Angeles, 90045                                                          Pg. 9                                                                       



Pg. 10                                   Find this bulletin and other announcements online: visitationchurch-la.com  



Diana Muscianisi
Parishioner
Diana@HomeTeam2.com email

310.714.1346 cell

HomeTeam2.com web
Lic #: 01801553

For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Visitation Church, Los Angeles, CA              A 4C 05-4014

For information and to schedule a tour contact:
Carol Kashima – DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY RELATIONS
ckashima@nazarethhousela.org | 310-839-2361
3333 Manning Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90064
        New Dining Room | Daily Mass | Beautiful Gardens

RCFE 
#191600600

Where LA Catholics Go to Stay Connected.

Subscribe today for just $30.00 $19.95
Two easy ways to order:   AngelusNews.com/Bulletin  |  844-245-6630 

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME Rolando Mararac

 
Rmararac@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2139

CLOUD 9 PRESCHOOL
5541 W 76th St, Westchester, CA

310-945-6725
Mon-Fri: 8am-5pm

Express Tires & Wheels
10508 Hawthorne Blvd
Inglewood, CA 90304
310-676-0291

Solutions for All Your Electrical Needs
Local Company

Remodeling & New
Construction

José Luis Bedolla
License # C-10 1096159

FREE estimate: (323) 301-5701

8716 Sepulveda Blvd.
Los Angeles
310-259-1911
Mon-Fri 10am-2pm
10% OFF FOOD ONLY
Specialized in Mexican Seafood 
Parishioner

(213) 637-7801

193 Culver Blvd., Playa Del Rey, CA

310-821-1147
11:30 a-3p 4p-9:30p

HAPPY HOUR EVERYDAY
4-6P

Lucy Gomez Insurance Agy Inc
Lucy Gomez, Agent
Hawthorne, CA 90250-5118
Bus: 310-974-8200 Fax: 424-269-0024
Insurance License #6003567
www.insurewithlucy.com

The greatest compliment you can give is a referral.
State Farm, Bloomington, IL



                                                          Church of the Visitation - Los Angeles, 90045                                                          


